
Important Information 

*All students will keep the same Chromebook for 4 years. 

*5th graders will take their Chromebooks to Rising Starr Middle or other assigned middle school

at the beginning of the 2018-19 school year. 

If your child is moving to another school within Fayette County, the device will go with them. 

Students transferring out of the Fayette County district, MUST return the Chromebook, Case,

and Charger to OGES by May 22nd.  If an unexpected move occurs during the summer, the

chromebook must be returned. Please check our school website or call the office for our summer

hours.  (770-631-3260 / www.oges.org) 

If you purchased insurance, your child's Chromebook will be covered for the summer.  

                            Worth Ave. Group, Jason Grewell - jason@worthavegroup.com 

If your child's Chromebook is stolen, you must obtain a police report and contact Fayette

County Technology Services immediately at #770-460-3990 ext. 101 

Warranty Repairs 

The Fayette County Technology Services department in Fayetteville will be handling summer

repairs to Chromebooks. For more information call Technology Services at 770.460.3990 ext. 101. 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We are excited for our students in grades 3-5 to take their Chromebooks home over
the summer! This will allow students to continue to use web based resources provided
by the Fayette County School System. Please remember to have your students bring
them fully charged the first day of school.

Please review the chart below from the FCBOE User Agreement for cost information of
lost/damaged items.


